
Hello, I am Nico!

I am currently studying microsystems engineering at  
OTH. During my school days, I realized early that I 
was interested in natural sciences. Now I can 
deepen this in my studies in a future-oriented 
manner. In addition, later in your professional life 
you have many opportunities to work in many 
different areas. 

If you have any questions about studying 
microsystems engineering or about Regensburg, 
please feel free to contact me at any time:)

nicolas.runge@st.oth-regensburg.de

Nicolas Runge
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